
Muˆilinˇual S˙u°en˙ Paren˙ Mee˙inˇ 

J˘in ˙he 
English Learner Parent Advisory Council 

Intended for parents of students who speak a language other than English 

Meet Superintendent
 Carrero 

 Obtain information about 
English classes for parents 

Learn about resources 
available to families 

Come so that you can: 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024 

10:00 am - 11:30 am or 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 

 Lawrence Public Library ǀ 51 Lawrence Street ǀ  Lawrence, MA 

Food will be provided. Childcare will be provided in the afternoon. 
This meeting will be conducted in Spanish with interpretation in your preferred language. 

To register follow the link or scan the QR code: 

https://bit.ly/4gebcnV 

Organized by: Lawrence Public Schools ELPAC 
Contact us at elpaclawrence@gmail.com 


